
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will all be aware, yesterday's government announcement means that during this period of 
national lockdown St Ann's School will only remain open to vulnerable children and the children of 
critical workers. All other children will learn remotely until February half term.  
 
Remote Learning 
As we find ourselves planning ahead for the coming weeks, with regards to our remote learning offer, 
we will have a full timetable for each class available and emailed to you by Friday 8th January ready to 
start remote learning on Monday 11th January. This email will include full information about our remote 
learning offer. 
 
In the meantime please access Google Classroom and/or Seesaw for learning activities this week 
Wednesday/Thursday/Friday. 
 
Critical Worker Childcare 
We are able to provide a limited number of places to children of critical workers. We request that you 
only apply for a childcare place if you are eligible and there are no other safe childcare options available 
to you. For further information, and to apply for a place, please contact the school office 
 
We aim to confirm all childcare places by the end of the day ready for those who are eligible to come to 
school for childcare tomorrow. 
 
Vulnerable Childcare 
Any children who are identified as vulnerable as defined in the DfE guidance will be offered a childcare 
place at St Ann's. We will be contacting all parents directly if your child is eligible. 
 
Any questions, please get in touch via email. Please do not reply to this email, but start a new one, as it 
helps us keep track of correspondence. 
 


